
Redgrave LLP Adds Adam Cohen
Adam I. Cohen has joined Redgrave LLP as a
partner in New York.

In  a  release,  the  firm  said  Cohen  is  certified  as  an
Information  Systems  Security  Professional  (CISSP),  a  Cloud
Security Professional (CCSP), and an Ethical Hacker (CEH). He
works with cybersecurity, digital forensics and eDiscovery,
data privacy, information governance, and records management.

“We are thrilled to have Adam on our team at Redgrave,” said
Victoria Redgrave, chair, Executive Committee. “Our clients
can expect valuable guidance from Adam, who will be advising
companies  on  information  security  program  compliance  and
investigating cybersecurity compromises that threaten privacy
or intellectual property value.”

Jonathan  Redgrave,  managing  partner,  added,  “Adam  is  a
recognized leader whose exceptional background combines his
work  as  a  cybersecurity  advisor,  where  he  consulted  on
critical technology issues, along with many years spent as a
top litigator. A great addition to our firm, Adam will cover
the full spectrum of disciplines that intertwine governance,
compliance, security, and privacy.”

Cohen  said,  “I  am  excited  about  joining  Redgrave  and
contributing to the successes of the firm’s clients in meeting
challenges  where  law  and  technology  intersect  and  where
Redgrave  has  always  focused.  My  hybrid  background  in
technology and law is perfectly suited to this focus and these
challenges.”

Cohen received his J.D. from Duke University School of Law and
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his Bachelor of Arts from Wesleyan University.

 

 


